
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

 
 

Tuesday 1st October, 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Changes to entrance and exit gates 
 
Due to the window fitting works starting in the Infant School building, we will be using the 
entrance on Mattison Road for drop-off and pick-up from Thursday, this week. This entrance 
opens directly onto the MUGA, near the swimming pool. 
 
You will be able to enter via the MUGA and go into the school playground and walk your children 
up to the wooden doors for drop-off.    Children will be lined up in their usual spots for pick-up.   
As you enter, Year 1 will use the wooden doors on the left of the building, Year 2 will use the 
wooden doors to the right of the building and reception will go up to the decking as usual. 
 
After you have dropped off or picked up your child, please leave via the MUGA entrance onto 
Mattison Road and not into the passage.   Unfortunately, this will mean the window wave 
tradition will need to come to an end - please prepare your child for this. 
 
If the new arrangements prove to ease congestion and make drop-off and pick-up smoother, we 
may adopt the new arrangements permanently. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ayse Thomas 
Deputy Headteacher  
 


